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Comments: | would like to express my concerns about the proposed Stibnite mine. | feel this will jeopardize one
of Idaho's premier treasures, our salmon and steelhead runs. Science is in agreement that the Salmon River is
one of the most pristine cold water salmon and steelhead habitats left in the lower 48 states. Nothing, including
an out of state mining company, is worth compromising the health of this watershed. The Forest Service needs to
take a firm stand to help protect critical watersheds like the East Fork and South Fork Salmon from any possible
threats. No matter how many hoops a mining company jumps through there is always a risk of catastrophe.
Please chose a No Action alternative.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Terry Myers
North Fork, Idaho
River of No Return Trout Unlimited Chapter President



